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IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Tuesday 15th November   Parumoana Athletics pp 17/11 
Wednesday 16th November   School Photos in morning – Room 1A, 1B, 2 and team photos 
Wednesday 16th November   NZEI Paid Union Meeting – School closes at 12:30pm 
Friday 18th November   Teacher Only Day – School Closed  
Monday 28th – Wed 30th November  All Library books need to be returned 
Tuesday 29th – Wed 30th November  Library open for returning books only. NO issues 
Wednesday 30th November  Multi Challenge Day 9:00am– 10:30am 
Thursday 1st – Thursday 8th December  Library Closed, including lunchtimes, for stocktake 
Tuesday 6th December   Regional Athletics  
Friday 9th – Wed 14th December  Library open, for Summer Reading Programme issues  
Wednesday 14th December   Year 8 Leavers’ Dinner 
Thursday 15th December   School Finishes for the year at 12:30pm 
Tuesday 31st January 2023   School commences for 2023 year. 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Planning for 2023 
We are beginning to look at our school organisation for 2023. If your child is not a Year 8 and you have 
confirmation that they are moving to another school (and haven’t already notified us), please can you let 
Marie know via email office@paremata.school.nz. Also, if you haven’t yet enrolled and filled out all the paper 
work for your child who is turning 5 in 2023, can you please contact the office. 
 
Swimming  
The Kowhai team have started their swimming programme today and the Kahikatea Team had their trip to 
the Porirua Aquatic Centre at Te Rauparaha Arena. We hope you all enjoy your time swimming. 
 

NZEI Teachers Paid Union Meeting – Wednesday 16 November – SCHOOL CLOSES AT 12:30PM 
There is a NZEI teachers paid union meeting on Wednesday, 16 November in the afternoon, so 
school will close for instruction at 12:30pm for NZEI teaching staff to attend.  After School Care 

will be available for students who normally attend on a Wednesday. Please contact Raewyn on 
afterschoolcare@paremata.school.nz if you have any queries.   
 

Teacher Only Day – School Closed  
There is a Teacher Only Day on Friday, 18th November where the school will be closed for 
instruction. This day is for assessment and report moderation. Thank you for your support. 

 
Cleaner – Paremata School 
We are looking for an additional cleaner – 5 days a week, 4 hours per day.  For more information, please 
contact the office on 2331339 or email office@paremata.school.nz. 
 
 
Nga mihi – Matua Bryce 



 
PAREMATA SCHOOL RAFFLE WINNERS 

 
GARAGE SALE  
Congratulations to the winners of our school raffle. Thank you so much to everyone who 
took time to sell these raffles tickets. We raised approx. $6,200.00 

 
First prize $1,000 - New World Vouchers - Ticket no. 0210 – Cheryl – ticket sold by Charlie B in Room 2 
Second prize $400 – New World Vouchers – Ticket no. 4872 – Craig – ticket sold by Knox G in Room 1A 
Third prize $200 – New World Vouchers – Ticket no. 4399 – Bruce – ticket sold by Lachlan G in Room 16 
 
Awesome effort to Lachlan G from Room 16 for being the pupil who sold the most raffle tickets – an amazing 
59 books! 
 
   
 
 
 
NEW DATE - PHOTOS – WEDNESDAY 16TH NOVEMBER 9:00 – 12:30PM - CHANGE OF DATE 
 

ROOM 1A / 1B / 2 / YR 8s / SCHOOL COUNCIL /NETBALL TEAMS 
Photos are being taken for the groups above on Wednesday 16th November. 
Class Photos for Room 1A, 1B and 2 - All children will the photographed and will 
receive an order envelope featuring their photo AFTER PHOTO DAY.  Sibling 
photo order cards are available from the office if you did not receive one. 
    If your child was away for the photos earlier in the year and would like a 
portrait photo done, please let Marie or Michelle in the office know.  

 

 

 

 

 
Every year, in December, I do a stocktake of all the library books. This means that I scan all the books that the 
library has in it, to find out which books are missing. This helps keep the catalogue information up to date, as 
well as finding out if there are any books that I need to reorder. It also gives me an accurate number of books 
(stock) that there is in the library.  

 
In order for this to be done, all the library books need to be returned by Tuesday 29th November. 
A couple of senior students will be going to classrooms collecting any books to be returned. I 
have to put all the library books in order (in their correct place) and then I need to check the 
shelves for any books still outstanding, in case they have slipped through.  
 
From Thursday 1st – Thursday 8th December (week 7/8) the library will be CLOSED, including lunchtimes, for 
stocktake.  The library will open again from Friday 9th – Wednesday 14th December (week 8/9) for extended 
hours for those taking part in the Summer Reading Programme.  Thanks Emma - Librarian 
 
 
 



 
FRANKIE FRIDAY 
Frankie Friday again this week.  They are $3 and your order should have been placed 
with your teacher this morning.       
 

 
No Subway on Friday, 18th November as we have a Teacher Only Day . 
 

  

Isabella Ringrose, one of our wonderful student Counsellors, has painted this beautiful Kiwiana Art 
work. We will be selling raffle tickets from the school office for this original piece to raise money for 
the student council for $2 each. If you can’t make it to the office and want to buy a ticket, please 
send an envelope with details and money and we can allocate tickets – Thanks, Becky Spencer 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
PAREMATA SCHOOL PTA – WINE FUNDRAISER 

Booster Wine Group LP have again offered us a great fundraiser where you can buy superb 
wines to enjoy now or stock up for Christmas presents. For every case sold, Paremata School 
will receive $40.  You can choose any type of wine to make up a case, half a case or just a 
bottle, whatever suits. 
 

If interested please fill out the order form attached with this newsletter and pay online into our fundraising 
account - 12 3254 0048796 01. Please use your name as reference. More order forms are available from the 
office. This offer closes on Friday, 25th November. 
 
 
BUT WAIT THERE IS MORE ….. LOVELY WINE BAGS FOR SALE …. 
Come into the office and check out our eco-friendly Christmas wine bags $2.00;  
and small gift bags for sale. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



   

 

 
 
 
 


